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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1127 appropriates $500,000.00 from the General Appropriations Bill to the Office of 

Educational Quality and Accountability to provide grants to school districts to provide a 

cellphone-free educational environment. Monies from the grant may be used to purchase devices 

or equipment in which students enrolled in a grant recipient school site can store their cell 

phones during the school day. The Office may negotiate and enter into a contract with a vendor 

to offer a state rate price to grant recipient school sites in conjunction with the Office of 

Management and Enterprise Services.  
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